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Committee Minutes 
Professional Development Committee

T101

Thursday, Feb. 11, 2010
A. Meeting called to order at 2:05 p.m. by Joan Thompson

B. Committee members  present:  S. Lickiss, Martin Moss,  S. Schwarz, M. Strobbe, J. Thompson, 

C. No Guests

D. No reports

E. Old Business

a. The revised PDC forms haven’t been posted yet.  Joan will follow up to see where they are in the process. Bonnie ZoBell is on sabbatical spring 2010, but she did complete the PDC forms and submit them to the Jim Mahler (AFT) and Will Surbrooks (SDCCD Human Resources)   in Dec. 2009.

b. PDC website: Joan met with Bill T. Smith.  The official PDC website will be revised when the new campus website

F. New Business

a. The sabbatical rating forms were reviewed. The committee discussed how to review the sabbatical proposals.  Each committee member will review and rate the proposals separately. The committee decided to continue reviewing the sabbatical proposals “blind”.

All professional development proposals and reports of completion need to be submitted to PDC Chair Joan Thompson at least 1 week before the PDC meetings.  If the proposals/reports of completion are submitted less than a week before the meeting date, materials will be held until the following month.

G. Review of Professional Development Proposals


Name

Proposal

Approved   Y or N


Questions
One 

returned for additional information.
F. Review of reports of completion

Name

Report


Approved   Y or N


Questions
One

Report of completion accepted  and sent to the president for signature
Next meeting:

March 11, 2010, Location T101   2 p.m.
Proposals and reports of completion must be submitted at least one week before the meeting to Joan Thompson, Chair of PDC.

Meeting adjourned at 2:45 p.m.
